

REVIEW 3 – HK2 – GRADE 7

I. Choose the best option (from A, B, C or D) to complete each sentence.

1. I don't like coffee, Nam doesn't like it _____.
A. either B. so C. neither D. too
2. I prefer taking part in sports _____ them on TV.
A. than watch B. than watching C. to watch D. to watching
3. Would you like to play table tennis? - _____.
A. I'm sorry, I can. B. I'd like to, but I can't.
B. C. Yes, I do. D. That's too bad.
4. You had better _____ inside when the weather is awful.
A. to staying B. stay C. to stay D. staying
5. I visited two countries last year. My cousin visited five countries last year. I visited _____ countries than my cousin last year.
A. more B. less C. a few D. fewer
6. Did you _____ any souvenirs in Da Lat yesterday?
A. to buy B. buy C. bought D. buying
7. My mother sliced the beef _____ thin strips.
A. by B. in C. to D. into

Chọn từ có phần gạch dưới được phát âm khác với những từ còn lại.

- A. worked B. helped C. learned D. missed

II. Reading: (2,0pts)

Part 1: Read the following passage, then write True (T) or False (F).

Hoa was born in Hue, but now she lives in Hanoi with her aunt and uncle. She went to Hanoi two years ago. Now she is studying at Quang Trung School. Yesterday was her thirteenth birthday. She had a small party with her friends. They ate a lot of food and fruits and cakes. In the evening, Hoa has a stomachache. Her aunt was worried. She called a doctor. The doctor came and gave Hoa some medicine. Now she is better. She asks her friends not to eat a lot of things.

1. Hoa came from Hanoi. _____
2. She was born thirteen years ago. _____
3. She had much food, fruits and cakes on her birthday. _____
4. She tells her friends to eat a lot of things. _____

Part 2: Read the text then answer the questions.

Yesterday, Hoa and her aunt went to the market. They wanted to buy some meat, vegetables and fruit for their dinner. First, they went to the meat stall. There was a wide selection of meat on the stall:

chicken, pork and beef. Hoa and her aunt don't like pork. So they bought some beef. Next they went to the vegetable stall. They bought some spinach and cucumbers. Finally, they stopped at a fruit stall to buy a papaya and a pineapple.

*** Questions:**

5. Where did Hoa and her aunt go yesterday?

6. Which stall did they go first?

7. Did they buy any spinach and onions at the vegetable stall?

8. What did they do at the fruit stall?

III. Writing: (2,0pts)

Part 1: Write the sentences, using the cue words. The first one is done for you.

0. We / brush / teeth / meals.

We **should** brush teeth **after** meals.

1. Ba / like / listen / pop music.

2. you / be / free / Sunday morning?

3. We / should / morning exercise / keep fit.

4. They / go / Ho Chi Minh / last summer vacation.

Part 2: Rewrite these sentences, beginning with the words given. The first one is done for you.

0. Why don't we go to the movies this weekend? → What about going to the movies this weekend?

1. What is your weight?

How _____

2. David Beckham is a good soccer player.

He plays _____

3. Would you like to play chess with me, Tuan?

Please come and _____

4. Hoa hates the noise and the busy roads in the city.

Hoa doesn't _____